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Dear Grote: 

I was very interested to receive your letter 
1 111of October 6. look forward to testing your opera­

tion when we next see you. I assume that this may be 
in two or three weeks. If you wish us to do anything 
in that connection from this end, please let me know. 

We are going ahead with the pulley order as 
requested. I imagine you will have quite an interesting
collection of things by the time you get to Bound Brook. 

Continuing best wishes, 

IH 
Charles H. Schauer 
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